
 

 
 

Our PTO is pleased to tell parents and guardians that they 
are paying for the children’s school supplies for the 

upcoming 2020-2021 school year. The only items you will 
need to provide for you children are as follows: 

 
● Backpacks 

● Earbuds/Headphones 
● Sneakers for Gym 

 
 

 
 


